
GOVERNANCE OPPORTUNITY

Trust Board and Local Advisory Committee Member vacancies

The Oak Trust was established In 2017 to bring together local schools with the vision of providing our children with the 
highest quality of education and to create happy, successful and well-rounded Individuals who will flourish and go on to 
make a difference In their own lives and their communities.  We currently comprise of two primary schools and a large 
secondary school and sixth form all within the Oldham area.

Our mission is that all our young people are 'School Ready, Work Ready, and Life Ready'.

We are currently seeking new Local Advisory Members to support our schools.  We are particularly looking for people with 
experience in strategic leadership and accountability.  All Local Advisory Meetings take place on an evening after 4pm with 
approximately 3 meetings per year.

If this is of interest to you, but perhaps you wish to be involved at a board level, we may have future opportunities for 
Trustees and Members and would welcome the opportunity to discuss how you may support our Trust.

Please visit our website for more information about The Oak Trust www.theoaktrust.org.uk or contact our Chief Operating 
Officer, Mrs Janet O'Connor, if you wish to discuss the roles in more detail.joconnor@theoaktrust.org.uk

Did you know that The Oak Trust Multi Academy Trust is responsible for over 2000 students?
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